
 
 
September 9, 2016 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To: North York Community Council 
 
After extensive consultation with the residents of the Brian Drive area, the overwhelming 
consensus was that the neighbourhood would like to see a reduction of the posted 
speed limit to 40 km/h along Brian Drive to enhance safety throughout the Brian Village 
area. 
 
I respectfully request that this matter be added to the North York Community Council 
agenda, on Monday, September 12, 2016. 
 
Recommendation: 
 

1. Reduce the speed limit from 50 km/h to 40 km/h on Brian Drive from 
Sheppard Avenue to Van Horne Avenue.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 

 
 
 
Councillor Shelley Carroll 
Ward 33 – Don Valley East 
 
 
 
 
 
  


